
Friday, January 25, 2019 
  
 Happy Friday!  We had a busy week even though it was so short.  We 
learned about Martin Luther King Jr. and how he helped to change unfair laws in 
our country.  We also talked a lot about kindness and some things we can do to 
make the world a better place.  The kids all had some wonderful ideas!  

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Qq 
Number - 17 
Rhyme - cat 
Focus Question - What can you do to make the world a better place? 

 Next week we will be talking about Groundhogs day!  We will be exploring 
shadows, working on addition skills, and making predictions.  We will also be 
celebrating the 100th day of school on Wednesday!  We have some fun centers 
planned for that day and we are asking the kids to bring in a collection of 100 
objects.  These can be brought in any time before Wednesday.   

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Rr 
Number - 18 
Rhyme - man 
Focus Question - What kind of weather is best for seeing shadows? 
  

 Valentines day is coming up!  If anyone is interested in helping to plan a 
classroom party or help facilitate an activity let us know!  We had so much fun at 
Halloween we would love to do it again.   

 The laundry schedule will be as follows: 
 - January: Watters-Sandrock Family 
 - February: Nagele/Scott Family 

Stay warm this weekend!    
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa  




